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Luxury Penthouse in 
in the Heart of 
Logan Circle

2 BED  | 2.5 BATH | PARKING

Welcome to 1310 Vermont Ave NW #9, Washington 
DC’s most storied new development nestled in the 
coveted Logan Circle neighborhood. Discover the 
convergence of history and modern luxury like never 
before in this exclusive residence with a facade 
that dates back to 1874 set inside a Victorian row 
home. The residence has been reimagined as an 
impressive home defined by timeless design, expert 
craftsmanship, and incomparable period details. 
This exceptional offering features bespoke finishes 
at every turn, from herringbone hardwood floors, 
to handcrafted millwork, soaring ceilings, a grand 
living room, designer kitchen, and one of a kind 
architectural interiors that frame the prestigious 
views of stately Vermont Avenue. Experience the 
vibrancy and convenience of effortless downtown 
living right from your doorstep. Just moments from 
a multitude of parks and green spaces, as well as 
the most sought after shopping, fine dining, and 
social establishments around, this premier Logan 
Circle residence is without a doubt the can’t miss 
opportunity of the spring season. Deeded parking is 
included in the offering.
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